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  Wednesday 5th February 2025  

 

 

Dear Parent and Carers,  

 

 

British Science Week will take place the week beginning Monday 10th March with this year’s 
theme being ‘Change and Adapt’. As well as the range of activities happening in school, this 
year, we will be completing a Science and DT challenge: The Bridge Building Challenge! We 
would love for you to come to school and take part in this challenge with your children.  

The challenge is to build a new bridge due to the previous one being destroyed in a flood. 
We aim to build the bridge using recycled materials that can hold the maximum weight 
possible. The bridges made will then be entered into a Trust wide competition per Key Stage 
where the bridge that holds the most weight wins. 

You may use any materials to do this. I am writing to you now to give you the opportunity to 
collect materials at home, to be brought to school on the week beginning 10th March.  

Further details on days and times will follow. I look forward to seeing you all on the day and 
seeing which team can make the strongest bridges! Get collecting! 

Miss Jones  

LKS2 Teacher and Science Lead 
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